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Det. Supt. David Williams 
Major Crime Department 
Fratton Police Station 
Kingston Crescent 
Portsmouth 
Hampshire PO2 8BU 

4 September 2008 

Dear Det. Supt. Williams 

Mrs Gladys Richards: 

Further to my letter of 11 August and my subsequent email, I enclose a copy 
of a further letter I have received from Mrs McKenzie’s Solicitors. Please may 
I have your observations on their letter of 22 July at your earliest 
convenience? 

Yours sincerely 

David C Horsley 
Tel: 023 9268 8326 
Email:i .................................... ~~~-~ ................................... 
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